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God’s love knows no barriers.  St. Pascal’s...where all people matter. 

– –

Call upon Him. 
PSALM 145  



FROM THE PASTOR’S DESK 

We welcome Sister Rose Okongwu to our parish this weekend to speak at 

all the Masses. She is a member of the Sisters of the Immaculate Heart of Mary, 

Mother of Christ. Sister Rose comes to us through the Missionary Cooperation 

Plan of the Archdiocese of St. Paul and Minneapolis. The Religious Institute of the 

Sisters of the Immaculate Heart of Mary, Mother of Christ was founded in Nigeria 

in 1937. The Sisters strive to imitate Christ in their humble and compassionate 

service to the poor. They help widows, single mothers and teenage mothers to find 

a safe place for themselves and their children. They provide shelter to homeless 

and abandoned children in their Hope Children Home in Kenya. They provide 

food and clothing to the poor, health care to the sick and vulnerable, educational 

opportunities to children, and pathways for sustainable livelihood among the 

needy. There will be a second collection at Mass this weekend to support the 

Sisters of the Immaculate Heart of Mary. You may also give to the mission 

collection next weekend by writing “Mission Collection” on the front of a blank 

envelope and give with cash or a check made out to “St. Pascal Baylon Church” 

with “Mission collection” in the memo line. You may also give online at our parish 

website, stpascals.org: Go to the “Give” drop down menu on the main page, scroll 

down to “Special Collections” and select “Mission Cooperation Plan.” Thank you 

for your prayers and financial support. 

Reverently disposing of sacred objects. From time to time, people ask me what 

to do with old, tattered Bibles or broken rosaries. The following information was 

recently published by the Archdiocese of St. Paul and Minneapolis: “Occasionally, 

the Office of Worship receives questions regarding what to do with blessed Bibles, 

old liturgical ritual books, rosaries, statues, altar linens, or other objects which have 

been blessed for sacred use but are no longer usable. Canon 1171 indicates, ‘Sacred 

objects, which are designated for divine worship by dedication or blessing, are to 

be treated reverently and are not to be employed for profane (i.e. non-sacred, 

secular, ordinary) or inappropriate use even if they are owned by private persons.’ 

If a blessed or dedicated item—or one that you believe may have been blessed or 

dedicated—has been broken or is otherwise past its useful life, you may dispose of 

it by burying it or by burning it and burying the ashes.” (Archdiocesan Update, 

June 27, 2023). 

You are invited to travel to the Holy Land in September 2024. I am leading a 

pilgrimage to Israel from September 16-27, 2024. We will visit to Jerusalem, 

Bethlehem, Bethany, Nazareth, Cana, Mount Carmel, Mount Tabor, the Dead Sea 

and Galilee. A full-time expert guide will accompany the group. The price is 

$3,995.00 plus airfare. To register or learn more, go to: https://cvent.me/YBoZvq 

or scan the QR code below: 

 

 

 

 

Prayer Intention of Pope Francis for July 2023: For a Eucharistic life. We 

pray that Catholics may place the celebration of the Eucharist at the heart of their 

lives, transforming human relationships in a very deep way and opening to the 

encounter with God and all their brothers and sisters.  

God Bless You,  

Father John Mitchell 
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